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Welcome to Wingfield!   
 

We hope everyone has had a lovely Summer break and we would like to take this opportunity to welcome 

you to Wingfield Nursery! We are very excited to welcome back some children from last year and meet all 

our new pupils in person. 

 
 

 

 

 

Whole School Project: Bansky 
This term we will be using Banksy to 

inspire our art work.  We Will be 

exploring using black and white to 

create stricking pictures and using 

brooms brushes and even wheels to 

create our art!  Our End Goal for this 

term will be to create a Nursery display 

showcasing all our amazing Banksy 

learning. 

 

Our termly topic is 
 Our topic this term is Traditional Tales. 

 

We will be reading a range of traditional tales such as Goldilocks and 

Three Bears, The Gingerbread Man and The Three little pigs. We hope 

to use these stories to inspire lots of wonderful activities. 

 

  

Tapestry 
Your child’s online profile is now up and running. If you have 

not given in your email or you have not received a 

password via email, please email 

wfeyfs@wingfield.compassps.uk  

  

If you have not yet joined Tapestry or need any help with 

accessing Tapestry, please email 

wfeyfs@wingfield.compassps.uk . 
 

Personal, Social and 

Emotional 

Development 
Our school values for this 

term are Responsibility and 

Respect. 

 

We will be learning about 

these values in circle time 

as well as looking at what 

they mean to us as a class.  

Meet the Team 
 

(Back row left to right) Miss Hardy, Miss 

Danielle, Miss Leah, Mrs Borthwick. 

 

(Bottom row left to right) Miss Byrnes, Miss 

Wendy. 
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